
        August 8, 2022 

 

 

Homeowners –  

 

We need to share a disturbing incident that was reported to the HOA by a resident. On 

July 27, her dog walker was approached by a man she identified as driving an older, light 

gold, 4-door sedan. Be aware this person exhibited lewd and obscene behavior towards 

the dog walker.  A report has been filed with the Cobb County Police Department. 

 

Let's remain vigilant in watching out for each other. 

 


